
Remembrance book for Nigel Broadhead 
 
The reaction to the news of Nigel Broadhead’s death has been an outpouring of shock, sorrow and 
affection together with concern for Judy, who is in isolation in St Moritz.  As the lockdown prevents 
any possibility of getting together, saying a prayer in church (unless in solitude) or giving her a hug, 
Andrew (an SL this season and applicant for Membership) and Kathelijne Marrit (Andrew’s wife and 
a member of the English Church in St Moritz) have had a wonderful idea: to make a memory book to 
let Judy know that we are thinking of her and remembering Nigel.   
 
They have created a remembrance table, with the altar cloth in Cresta Colours, in the Dorf Church in 
St. Moritz. Those living locally who would like to go and write down something, or say a prayer, can 
do so daily between 9:00 and 19:00.  People wishing to write a tribute in person are asked to please 
bring a pen to ensure that hygiene rules are observed, and to extinguish the candle when they leave.  
Those wishing to send a tribute can email Andrew Marritt; he and Katheljine have offered to 
transcribe your thoughts and wishes.  I would ask you to keep messages loving but short as this may 
well be a major undertaking for them.   
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